
Bulletin #1: Horizon Information 
July 9, 2020  

 

 

HORIZON BULLETIN 

Planned Meditech Horizon Consolidated / Financial 

System Outage 

Please be advised that as part of a larger Meditech system 

upgrade in Fredericton, the Horizon Consolidated / Financial 

System (i.e. for ordering supplies and/or for other financial 

processes and reports in Meditech) will be unavailable from 1 

to 5 a.m. July 14 (early Tuesday morning) for important 

system upgrades.  

Impacted zones / areas include: Moncton, Saint John, 

Miramichi, Fredericton and Upper River Areas. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your IT 

Service Desk. Thank you in advance for your cooperation!  

Click here to read more on Skyline. 

SNB resuming Microsoft Windows 10 upgrade 

Service New Brunswick (SNB) will be resuming the Microsoft 

Windows 10 upgrade project on July 14. 

 

To ensure a successful transition, SNB will communicate only 

with the target users in the days leading up to the upgrade of 

Windows 10. 

Click here to read more on Skyline. 
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